

Greenwoods Eldercare Society Bulletin 9 April 2020



With the Easter Weekend and beautiful spring weather, we know how very hard it is for families and friends not to be able to get together. This lovely sign was placed on the front of Greenwoods last week and we want to share the thanks with you. Your understanding and acceptance of not being able to visit, although so difficult, is immensely important in the safeguarding of our Residents. Thank you for staying at home, physically distancing and following the public health directives.

We continue to work closely with Island Health to implement evolving directives for the care of the Residents. The single-site designation for staff is now well established and we have a good inventory of supplies. The team continues to adapt to the changing protocols and we are seeing the concept of 'continuous quality improvement' in action and at an accelerated pace.



We now have our Activity Team scheduled to provide programs and one-to-one visits seven days a week. We are very well staffed over the weekend and there are some special Easter treats planned. Jeannie Paynter has once again kindly donated her time and talent to decorate the windows and it is very much feeling like spring here.

A new Wifi access point was installed today that will boost the Zoom, FaceTime and Skype capacity. If you would like to set-up a call, please email Heather at greenwoodseldercare.org

As always if you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Warmest regards Aletha